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Yeah, reviewing a ebook Night Moves Kindle Edition Nora Roberts could build
up your near contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to
be successful. As understood, ability does not recommend that you have
astounding points.
Comprehending as skillfully as conformity even more than extra will pay for
each success. neighboring to, the broadcast as competently as acuteness of
this Night Moves Kindle Edition Nora Roberts can be taken as without
difficulty as picked to act.

Remember when Dec 26 2021 Laine Tavish is an ordinary woman living an
ordinary life in the small town of Angel's Gap, Maryland, as the proprietor
of Remember When, an antique treasures and gift shop. At least, that's what
everyone in Angel's Gap thinks. They have no idea that she used to be Elaine
O'Hara, daughter of the notorious con man Big Jack O'Hara. Or that she grew
up moving from place to place, one step ahead of the law. Laine's past has
just caught up with her, though - in a very dramatic way. Her long-lost
uncle suddenly turned up in her shop, leaving only a cryptic warning before
dying in the street, run down by a car. Soon afterward, her home is
ransacked. Now it's up to Laine, and a sexy stranger named Max Gannon, to
find out who's chasing her, and why. The answer lies in a hidden fortune - a
fortune that will change not only Laine's life but also the lives of future
generations. And danger and death will surround that fortune for years to
come. Until New York City Detective Lieutenant Eve Dallas gets on the case.
A thrill-ride of a novel that blends present-day romance and futuristic
suspense.
Divine Evil Sep 22 2021 Famed sculptor Clare Kimball has the art world at
her feet. But her success can't help her escape the nightmares that have
plagued her since childhood, when her father died in mysterious
circumstances. Clare's tragic history has finally drawn her back home to
Maryland, in search of answers. Little has changed in her home town of
Emmitsboro - except Cameron Rafferty. Once the local bad boy, he's landed on
the right side of the law and is now the town sheriff. With Clare's return,
their bond is growing stronger every day - fuelled by an attraction that's

been simmering for years. But when the town is rocked by a brutal murder,
Clare and Cam will learn that evil can linger anywhere...
Hideaway Jul 01 2022 A powerful new novel from global bestseller Nora
Roberts about finding what matters most in the least expected places. If
you're after the perfect pick-me-up, take-me-away-from-the-world read, then
she's your woman' The Guardian One day, she thought, one moment, one
innocent game. How was it that day, that moment, that game never seemed to
end? Caitlyn Sullivan is just nine years old when a game of Hide and Seek at
a family party will change her life forever. The betrayal she experienced
that night will shape Caitlyn's life, and for years she runs and runs,
hiding from the aftermath of the trauma. But Caitlyn comes to realise that
if she wants to not just survive but thrive she must return to the family
home to face up to her past. What happened that night may always haunt
Caitlyn but she must decide if it's what you're running from that matters.
Or who finds you. 'Nora Roberts is, quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon'
Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen King
The Search Jan 27 2022 'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, take-meaway-from-the-world read, then she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts
is, quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen
King It's been a few years since Fiona Bristow moved to Orcas Island to
rebuild her life. Within the small, tight-knit island community she's built
up a canine rescue centre that trains dogs to track missing persons in
Washington's vast wilderness. Other than her work, Fiona wants to be left
alone. Romantic entanglements are very far down on her list - and certainly
not with Simon Doyle, an artist newly arrived from the mainland. Simon
doesn't know that Fiona harbours a terrible secret, and that her past still
puts them both in very real danger . . .
Hideaway Apr 29 2022 Caitlyn Sullivan is just nine years old when a game of
hide and seek at a family party will change her life forever. The betrayal
she experienced that night will shape Caitlyn's life - and for years she
runs and runs, hiding from the aftermath of the trauma. But Caitlyn comes to
realise that if she wants to not just survive but thrive, she must return to
the family home to face up to her past. What happened that night may always
haunt Caitlyn but she must decide if it's what you're running from that
matters. Or who finds you.
Nora Roberts Land May 31 2022 International Bestselling Sensation Ava Miles
treats you to a binge-your-heart-out, blockbuster series, starting with this
#1 National Bestseller and Best Book of the Year (USA Today). Welcome to
Dare Valley, the small-town with big heart—where romance, family, suspense,
and happily ever after are the way of life. "Ava's story is witty and
charming." – Barbara Freethy, #1 New York Times bestselling author Her ex
blamed their break-up on her reading too many romance novels. She set out to
prove him wrong. When journalist Meredith Hale's dreams of happily ever
after—or Nora Roberts Land as she calls it—go up in smoke, she leaves the
big city to return to her family and their small town newspaper. A new
start? Yes please! Not to mention that it’s a chance to prove her ex wrong.
She will find her own romantic hero, prove that true love exists, and
publish a story about her quest—even if it kills her. Tanner McBride has
just returned stateside to work for a major newspaper. The last thing he
expects is blackmail. His assignment? Make his boss’s ex-wife fall for him

and then break her heart. Her article about discovering love à la Nora might
air dirty laundry about her marriage to the media mogul, threatening his
senate run. When the two meet, the sparks between them are undeniable. Could
Tanner be her Roarke? As they work together to uncover the truth behind a
suspicious death, the depth of their feelings unfolds and both realize
they've kept their secrets for far too long. But before the truth can be
revealed, their investigation takes a deadly turn, one that might make
Meredith's personal Nora Roberts Land go up in flames. **Nora Roberts gave
her blessing to Ava for the use of her name in both the title and the
premise in NORA ROBERTS LAND.** Discover why the Hale family and small town
Dare Valley has captured millions of readers’ hearts around the world. Dive
into the whole series today: NORA ROBERTS LAND FRENCH ROAST THE GRAND
OPENING THE HOLIDAY SERENADE THE TOWN SQUARE THE PARK OF SUNSET DREAMS THE
PERFECT INGREDIENT THE BRIDGE TO A BETTER LIFE THE CALENDAR OF NEW
BEGINNINGS HOME SWEET LOVE THE MOONLIGHT SERENADE THE SKY OF ENDLESS BLUE
DARING BRIDES DARING DECLARATIONS (Anthology) Dare Valley Meets Paris
Billionaire Mini-Series Small-town charm meets big city romance… THE
BILLIONAIRE’S GAMBLE THE BILLIONAIRE’S SECRET THE BILLIONAIRE’S COURTSHIP
THE BILLIONAIRE’S RETURN DARE VALLEY MEETS PARIS (Compilation)
Year One Jan 15 2021 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER (December 2017) A
stunning new novel from the #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts—Year One is an epic of hope and horror, chaos and magick, and a
journey that will unite a desperate group of people to fight the battle of
their lives... It began on New Year’s Eve. The sickness came on suddenly,
and spread quickly. The fear spread even faster. Within weeks, everything
people counted on began to fail them. The electrical grid sputtered; law and
government collapsed—and more than half of the world’s population was
decimated. Where there had been order, there was now chaos. And as the power
of science and technology receded, magick rose up in its place. Some of it
is good, like the witchcraft worked by Lana Bingham, practicing in the loft
apartment she shares with her lover, Max. Some of it is unimaginably evil,
and it can lurk anywhere, around a corner, in fetid tunnels beneath the
river—or in the ones you know and love the most. As word spreads that
neither the immune nor the gifted are safe from the authorities who patrol
the ravaged streets, and with nothing left to count on but each other, Lana
and Max make their way out of a wrecked New York City. At the same time,
other travelers are heading west too, into a new frontier. Chuck, a tech
genius trying to hack his way through a world gone offline. Arlys, a
journalist who has lost her audience but uses pen and paper to record the
truth. Fred, her young colleague, possessed of burgeoning abilities and an
optimism that seems out of place in this bleak landscape. And Rachel and
Jonah, a resourceful doctor and a paramedic who fend off despair with their
determination to keep a young mother and three infants in their care alive.
In a world of survivors where every stranger encountered could be either a
savage or a savior, none of them knows exactly where they are heading, or
why. But a purpose awaits them that will shape their lives and the lives of
all those who remain. The end has come. The beginning comes next.
One Summer Sep 30 2019 Rivals Bryan Mitchell and Shade Wilder. She was
America's greatest celebrity photographer. He was one of the world's most
respected photojournalists. Companions They were working together, traveling

across the country, recording two views of one American summer. They were
complete opposites. And yet they each felt a passion that was destined to
draw them together. Lovers It took the eye of the camera to show them how
close they could become. And it took their mounting desire to lower their
defences and allow them to revel in the fulfilment of love.
Legacy Sep 03 2022 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
presents Legacy, a new novel of a mother and a daughter, of ambition and
romance, and of a traumatic past reawakened by a terrifying threat... Adrian
Rizzo was seven when she met her father for the first time. That was the day
he nearly killed her—before her mother, Lina, stepped in. Soon after, Adrian
was dropped off at her grandparents’ house in Maryland, where she spent a
long summer drinking lemonade, playing with dogs, making a new best
friend—and developing the stirrings of a crush on her friend’s ten-year-old
brother. Lina, meanwhile, traveled the country promoting her fitness brand
and turning it into a billion-dollar business. There was no point in
dwelling on the past. A decade later, Adrian has created her own line of
yoga and workout videos, following in Lina’s footsteps but intent on
maintaining creative control. And she’s just as cool-headed and ambitious as
her mother. They aren’t close, but they’re cordial—as long as neither
crosses the other. But while Lina dismisses the death threats that Adrian
starts getting as a routine part of her daughter’s growing celebrity, Adrian
can’t help but find the vicious rhymes unsettling. Year after year, they
keep arriving—the postmarks changing, but the menacing tone the same. They
continue after she returns to Maryland and becomes reacquainted with Raylan,
her childhood crush, all grown up and as gorgeously green-eyed as ever.
Sometimes it even seems like the terrifying messages are indeed routine,
like nothing will come of them. Until the murders start, and the escalation
begins...
The Liar Mar 29 2022 When her husband Richard is killed in a freak
accident, Shelby Pomeroy is devastated. But she soon learns a horrible truth
- Richard was a conman and a cheat, and their life together was a lie.
Returning home to Tennessee, Shelby discovers a new sense of strength and
freedom. And hope, too, in the form of handsome carpenter Griffin Lott. But
not everyone is thrilled to see Shelby Pomeroy back in town. And when a
shocking act of violence is traced back to Richard's shady business, Shelby
realises she is still not safe from his lies...
Her Mother's Keeper Jan 03 2020 AVAILABLE DIGITALLY FOR THE FIRST TIME When
Gwen Lacrosse left her hometown she was a starry-eyed innocent. Now she's a
savvy, sophisticated woman on a mission. Gwen's mother has a new boarder,
Luke Powers, and Gwen is in no doubt that he is taking advantage
romantically - her mother's letters are full of fawning praise for him. Luke
- a famous novelist - is also an infamous womaniser. But Gwen has
underestimated Luke. He's smart, witty - and irresistible. As the days pass
Gwen begins to hope she's got things all wrong. Is it wishful thinking? Or
can this tough city woman rediscover the innocent girl she once was - and
find true love at last? Includes an extract from The Witness
Legacy: a gripping new novel from global bestselling author Nov 05 2022 A
powerful new standalone novel from global bestseller Nora Roberts - a story
of a mother, a daughter and a traumatic past reawakened 'If you're after the
perfect pick-me-up, take-me-away-from-the-world read, then she's your woman'

The Guardian The first time she met her father was the day he tried to kill
her... Adrian Rizzo didn't have the easiest childhood, to put it mildly, but
she's worked hard to put it behind her and to the outside world she is a
beautiful young woman with a successful, high-profile career and a wonderful
family and friends. When, out of the blue, she receives a death threat in
the post, she is shocked but puts it down to someone's jealousy of her
success and tries to forget about it. But Adrian doesn't realise that it's
more than just spite. Someone is very, very angry about her happy life and
will stop at nothing to bring it all crashing down. 'Nora Roberts is, quite
simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen King
Homeport Nov 12 2020 When art historian Dr Miranda Jones arrives home one
bitterly cold night, someone is waiting for her in the shadows. In a
terrifying attack she is held at knifepoint, her bags stolen by an unseen
assailant. Deeply shaken by the ordeal, Miranda is glad to throw herself
into a new assignment: verifying the authenticity of a Renaissance bronze
known as The Dark Lady. But as Miranda is drawn into the investigation, it
becomes clear that her attack was no ordinary mugging. Enlisting the help of
seductive art thief Ryan Boldari, she sets out to uncover the truth behind
The Dark Lady - and a dangerous secret that could jeopardise not only her
career, but her life . . .
The Collector Jun 07 2020 From #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts comes a novel about a woman who needs nothing, a man who sees
everything, and the web of deceit, greed and danger that brings them
together—and could tear them apart... When professional house-sitter Lila
Emerson witnesses a murder/suicide from her current apartment-sitting job,
life as she knows it takes a dramatic turn. Suddenly, the woman with no
permanent ties finds herself almost wishing for one... Artist Ashton Archer
knows his brother isn’t capable of violence—against himself or others. He
recruits Lila, the only eyewitness, to help him uncover what happened.
Chalking up their intense attraction to the heat of the moment, Lila agrees
to help Ash try to find out who murdered his brother and why. From the
penthouses of Manhattan to grand Italian villas, their investigation draws
them into a rarefied circle where priceless antiques are bought, sold,
gambled away and stolen; where what you possess is who you are; and where
what you desire becomes a deadly obsession...
Vision in White Aug 22 2021
Treachery in Death Jul 29 2019
Legacy Feb 13 2021 #1 bestselling author Nora Roberts presents a new novel
of a mother and daughter, of romance and ambition, and a traumatic past
reawakened in Legacy.
Year One Apr 17 2021 A deadly pandemic known as The Doom kicks off in the
Scottish countryside. Who doesn't want to read this? - Emerald Street Nora
Roberts weaves a powerful story of a deadly plague in this gripping, movielike narrative - Good Housekeeping As this world ends, a new one begins.
From number one New York Times bestseller Nora Roberts - an epic,
apocalyptic tale of good and evil, love and loss. With one drop of blood,
the old world is gone for ever. And in its place, something extraordinary
begins... They call it The Doom - a deadly pandemic that starts on a cold
New Year's Eve in the Scottish countryside. There's something mysterious
about the virus and the way it spreads. As billions fall sick and die, some

survivors find themselves invested with strange, unexpected abilities. Lana,
a New York chef, has the power to move things and people with her will. Fred
can summon light in the darkness. Jonah, a paramedic, sees snatches of the
future in those he touches. Katie gives birth to twins, and suspects that
she has brought fresh magic into the world, along with new life. But The
Doom affects people differently. Along with the light, a dark and terrifying
magic will also rise. As the remaining authorities round up the immune and
the 'Uncannies' for testing, Lana, Katie and others flee New York in search
of a safe haven. The old world is over, and Year One has begun. 'Nora
Roberts weaves a powerful story of a deadly plague in this gripping, movielike narrative' - Good Housekeeping 'A deadly pandemic known as The Doom
kicks off in the Scottish countryside. Who doesn't want to read this?' Emerald Street
Black Hills Aug 29 2019 'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, take-meaway-from-the-world read, then she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts
is, quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen
King Cooper Sullivan and Lil Chance were unlikely childhood friends - thrown
together each summer when Coop visited his grandparents' South Dakota ranch.
But with every year, their friendship deepened from innocent games to stolen
kisses and the promise of something special... until fate, and a terrible
tragedy, pulled them apart. Twelve years later Coop - now a private
investigator in New York - returns to the ranch to care for his
grandparents. Though the memory of Coop's touch still haunts her, Lil has
let nothing stop her dream of opening a Wildlife Refuge on her family's
land. But someone else has been keeping a close watch on Lil Chance, and
Coop's return has unleashed more than just old passions. There's a hunter
lurking out in the Black Hills, and Lil and Coop have been singled out as
prey...
Song of the West Jul 21 2021 Sometimes you can't resist the forces of
nature A classic romance novel from Nora Roberts - the world's greatest
storyteller Olympic gymnast Samantha Evans and her twin sister Sabrina have
chosen very different directions in life, but they are still as close as
sisters can be. So when Sabrina begs her twin to help out during her
pregnancy, Sam leaves her big city life behind for the countryside. Sam
thought she knew what to expect on her sister's ranch. But she wasn't
expecting to find gorgeous but infuriating Jake Tanner - or have to deal
with his teasing. Sam tries to keep her distance but something keeps pulling
her back. When they're stranded together in a blizzard, Sam begins to wonder
if there's more to Jake than meets the eye . . . 'Nora Roberts is, quite
simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat
Come Sundown Jun 19 2021 Love. Lies. Murder. A lot can happen... COME
SUNDOWN Bodine Longbow loves to rise with the dawn. As the manager of her
family's resort in Western Montana, there just aren't enough hours in the
day - for life, for work, for loved ones. She certainly doesn't have time
for love, not even in the gorgeous shape of her childhood crush Callen
Skinner, all grown up and returned to the ranch. Then again, maybe Callen
can change her mind, given time... But when a young woman's body is
discovered on resort land, everything changes. Callen falls under the
suspicion of a deputy sheriff with a grudge. And for Bodine's family, the
murder is a shocking reminder of an old loss. Twenty-five years ago,

Bodine's Aunt Alice vanished, never to be heard of again. Could this new
tragedy be connected to Alice's mysterious disappearance? As events take a
dramatic and deadly turn, Bodine and Callen must race to uncover the truth before the sun sets on their future together.
The Welcoming May 07 2020 AVAILABLE DIGITALLY FOR THE FIRST TIME Undercover
and on the hunt for a dangerous gang, Roman DeWinter checks into Charity
Ford's inn with just the clothes on his back and a loaded .38 revolver. It's
just another assignment for Roman - simple, uncomplicated. But the federal
agent has never know the comfort and warmth of home - and he soon finds
himself under the spell of Charity, his beautiful and intriguing innkeeper.
The only problem is, Roman has come looking for a criminal mastermind, and
Charity is his key suspect. Now he has to decide if he should trust his
heart or his head... Includes a preview of The Witness
Holding the Dream Dec 02 2019 In the second book of Nora Roberts’s Dream
Trilogy, the ever practical Kate Powell finds her career sidetracked by a
scandal—one that will teach her the value of family, friendship, and love…
Surrounded by the sweeping cliffs and beauty of Big Sur, Kate Powell
treasured both her life at Templeton House and the family who raised her
like one of their own. Although Kate lacked Margo’s beauty and Laura’s
elegance, she knew she had something they would never possess—a shrewd head
for business. Driven by ambition, Kate measured her life’s success with each
soaring promotion. But now faced with professional impropriety, Kate is
forced to look deep within herself—only to find something missing in her
life...and in her heart. Don't miss the other books in the Dream Trilogy
Daring to Dream Finding the Dream
Midnight Bayou Oct 12 2020 Ever since Declan Fitzgerald saw dilapidated
Manet Hall, on the outskirts of New Orleans, he's been enchanted - and
obsessed - by it. Determined to restore the rooms to their former splendour,
Declan begins the daunting renovation. But spending his days in total
isolation in the empty house is taking its toll. Local legend has it that
the house is haunted, and Declan starts seeing visions of terrible grief and
horror from long ago. With every day that passes, the house tightens its
hold. So when he meets the alluring Angelina Simone, he's glad of the
distraction. But Angelina has her own surprising connection to Manet Hall a connection that will help Declan uncover a secret that's been buried for a
hundred years . . .
True Betrayals Aug 02 2022 Dear Kelsey: I realise you might be surprised to
hear from me . . . Kelsey Byden, divorced at just twenty-six, isn't looking
for any more drama. But then she receives a letter from her mother, Naomi.
Not so unusual - except Kelsey has always been told that Naomi was dead . .
. During an extended visit to her mother's beautiful horse farm in Virginia,
Kelsey begins to untangle a lifetime of deception. Who can she trust, when
those she loves have lied to her for so long? To complicate things further,
Kelsey is falling dangerously in love with Gabe Slater, Naomi's handsome and
intriguing neighbour. But love and lies are a lethal combination. If Kelsey
has any hope of a future with Gabe, she must first understand the terrible
truth about her past . . .
The Witness Nov 24 2021 'If you're after the perfect pick-me-up, take-meaway-from-the-world read, then she's your woman' The Guardian 'Nora Roberts
is, quite simply, a one-woman phenomenon' Heat 'I love Nora Roberts' Stephen

King Abigail Lowery has a dark and terrifying secret. Aged just sixteen, she
witnessed a shocking mafia murder. Narrowly escaping with her life, she was
forced to leave her old identity - even her real name - behind for good.
Fifteen years later Abigail is still hiding from the world - a semi-recluse
in the quiet, rural town of Bickford, Arkansas. She has convinced herself
that this is all she needs: peace, safety... and her faithful guard dog
Bert. Perhaps now, at last, she can stop running. But Brooks Gleason, the
local chief of police, has other ideas. Abigail intrigues him - and he'd
like nothing better than to break through the walls she has built around
herself. His persistence and determination to uncover the truth is
unsettling, exciting - and dangerous. One way or another, it will change
both their lives for ever.
Nora Roberts' In the Garden Trilogy Oct 24 2021 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Nora Roberts presents a collection that includes all
three novels in her In the Garden Trilogy. Just outside of Memphis, against
the backdrop of a house steeped in history and a thriving new gardening
business, three women unearth the memories of the past and uncover a
dangerous secret... BLUE DAHLIA Widowed Stella has moved back to her roots
in southern Tennessee. When she opens her heart to a new love, she discovers
that she will fight to the death to protect what’s hers. BLACK ROSE Roz is a
woman whose experiences have made her strong enough to bend without
breaking. She thought love was behind her, until a second chance at
happiness takes her by surprise. RED LILY In search of a fresh start, Hayley
and her daughter have laid down roots in a new town. But when a friendship
blossoms into something more, Hayley will have to decide if she can risk her
heart again.
A Little Fate Jun 27 2019 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
presents three of her favorite tales of love and magic—together in one
volume for the first time. THE WITCHING HOUR A kingdom is plagued by tragedy
until a wizard-god’s spell brings forth a courageous and beautiful young
woman who must follow her heart in love and follow her destiny in battle...
WINTER ROSE A young queen heals a wounded soldier on a remote island cursed
with eternal winter—and warms her heart with the joys of true love... A
WORLD APART A ravishing medieval Demon Slayer arrives in 20th century New
York to brave a strange new world—and a man who will be her destiny... "The
Witching Hour" previously appeared in Once Upon a Midnight "Winter Rose"
previously appeared in Once Upon a Rose "A World Apart" previously appeared
in Once Upon a Kiss
Nora Roberts' Key Trilogy Sep 10 2020 Fate brings three women together for
a chance to unlock their deepest desires in this collection that includes
all three novels in the Key Trilogy from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Nora Roberts. Legend has it that the souls of three demigoddesses
have been locked in a box that has three keys. It all seems too bizarre to
be true. But the women tasked to find them can't ignore the promised reward:
a million dollars each. KEY OF LIGHT Malory—with her soul of an artist and
eye for beauty—must find her key first. She soon discovers that whatever
locked the souls away is dark, powerful, and greedy...and it doesn’t want
the women to win. KEY OF KNOWLEDGE As Dana finds herself on the threshold of
major change, it’s her turn to find a key. She has four weeks to unravel a
riddle involving her past, present, and future, and to find the truth hidden

among deception and lies. KEY OF VALOR As a single mother, Zoe has more to
risk, more to lose. Now, she must gather all her courage to confront the
dark forces amassed against her to find her key and make all of their dreams
come true.
Time Was Feb 02 2020 AVAILABLE DIGITALLY FOR THE FIRST TIME Studying the
past has hardly prepared anthropologist Liberty Stone for loving a man from
the future... After falling through a mysterious time gateway, Caleb
Hornblower finds himself stuck in the present. Sheltered by Liberty in a
remote cabin, Caleb needs to find a way to return to the future. But now
he's lost his heart to Liberty, how can he leave the past behind? Includes a
preview of Times Change, the sequel to Time Was, featuring Caleb's brother
Jacob
Nightwork Oct 04 2022 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
introduces an unforgettable thief in a new novel of suspense, greed, love,
and survival... Harry Booth started stealing at nine to keep a roof over his
ailing mother's head, slipping into luxurious, empty homes at night to find
items he could trade for precious cash. When his mother finally succumbed to
cancer, he left Chicago--but kept up his nightwork. Wandering from the Outer
Banks to Savannah to New Orleans, he dons new identities and stays careful,
observant, distant. He can't afford to attract attention--or get attached.
Still, he can't help letting his guard down when he meets Miranda Emerson.
But the powerful bond between them cannot last--because not all thieves
follow Harry's code of honor. Some pay others to take risks so they can
hoard more treasures. Some are driven by a desire to own people the way they
own paintings and jewels. And after Harry takes a lucrative job commissioned
by Carter LaPorte, LaPorte sees a tool he can use, and decides he wants to
own Harry. The man is a predator more frightening than the alligators that
haunt the bayou--and when he strongarms Harry into robbing a Baltimore
museum, Harry abandons Miranda--cruelly, with no explanation--and
disappears. But no matter what name he uses or where he goes, LaPorte casts
a shadow over Harry's life. To truly free himself, he must face down his
enemy once and for all. Only then can he hope to possess something more
valuable than anything he has ever stolen...
The Obsession Feb 25 2022 In this spellbinding novel about a woman whose
past is catching up with her, #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
Roberts dazzles readers 'a story you won't be able to put down' (Library
Journal) Naomi Carson is a survivor. As a child, her family was torn apart
by a shocking crime. It could have destroyed her, but Naomi has grown up
strong, with a passion for photography that has taken her all around the
world. Now, at last, she has decided to put down roots. The beautiful old
house on Point Bluff needs work, but Naomi is looking forward to making a
home of her own. But as Naomi plans for the future, her past is catching up
with her. Someone in town knows her terrifying secret - and won't let her
forget it... 'A read to be savored . . . Roberts has an unparalleled ability
to paint a picture with words . . . and the story is expertly executed.'
-Publishers Weekly (starred review)
The Art Of Deception Oct 31 2019 THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING AUTHOR ‘The
most successful novelist on Planet Earth’ Washington Post
Hidden Riches Dec 14 2020 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
unveils the intriguing world of antiques dealing, where an independent woman

discovers the price of breathless desire—and the schemes of an obsessed
killer… Dora Conroy has a passion for antiques—and any other rarities she
can acquire for her quaint Philadelphia shop. A seasoned dealer, she knows
all the tricks of the trade. But she is unprepared for the deadly
consequences when she purchases a few curiosities at an auction—and
unknowingly brings home a priceless cache that makes her the target of an
international criminal. Entwined in a reckless chase, Dora turns to her new
neighbor, Jed Skimmerhorn, a cop who’s turned in his badge—and whose desire
for lovely Dora puts him back in the line of fire. Fighting their attraction
while falling in love, they find that hidden riches can have a most ordinary
façade. And that possession can be a lethal obsession…
Tonight and Always Mar 17 2021 A story of misplaced expectations and
unexpected passion from #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts.
For a change of pace, renowned anthropologist Kasey Wyatt takes a job
working for bestselling author Jordan Taylor, who needs helps researching
his latest novel about the Plains Indians. Upon arriving at Jordan’s
impressive Palm Springs estate, Kasey finds all the trappings of a family,
but none of the warmth. Jordan’s forbidding mother is immediately suspicious
of her, while Jordan’s shy and serious orphaned niece represses her
curiosity. Jordan himself is an expert at hiding his emotions behind an
aristocratic facade. Hardly the quiet and bookish woman they were all
expecting, Kasey infuses their lives with light and laughter. And suddenly
Jordan finds himself drawn to a woman unlike any he has ever desired, one
who is able to transform his day-to-day existence into a life worth living.
. . . “You can’t bottle wish fulfillment, but Ms. Roberts certainly knows
how to put it on the page.”—The New York Times “When it comes to true
romance, no one does it better than Nora.”—Booklist (starred review)
The Choice May 19 2021 From Sunday Times bestselling author, Nora Roberts,
the final thrilling instalment in the epic Dragon Heart trilogy. 'If you're
after the perfect pick-me-up, take-me-away-from-the-world read, then she's
your woman' The Guardian It's time for the final reckoning.... With Odran's
defeat at the Battle of the Dark Portal, his quest to rule over Talamh and
Breen has stalled - for now. But the terrible battle and heart-breaking
losses have taken their toll. It's a time as painful as any Breen has ever
known as she helps to treat the wounded, bring the dead home from blood-and
ash-soaked battlegrounds and support her friends and family in their grief.
With the enemy cast out and the portal sealed it is a time to recover but
there is little time to rest. Soon the enemy's witches begin to appear to
Breen in her sleep, practicing black magick, sacrificing the innocent, and
plotting brutal destruction. It is time for Breen to seek out those in
desperate need of rescue and confront the darkness with every weapon she
has. An epic battle is coming. A battle Breen cannot afford to lose....
The Welcoming Mar 05 2020 Visitors come to Charity's friendly little inn to
escape their ordinary lives. But FBI Agent Roman DeWinter knows something
ugly is going on beneath the cozy surface. Going undercover, Roman's mission
is to expose the dangerous criminal gang operating out of the inn - which
puts both him and Charity in terrible danger...
Blood Brothers Apr 05 2020 Every seven years, on the seventh day of the
seventh month, strange things happen, and three friends--Caleb, Fox, and
Gage--must battle against evil with the women who love them by their sides.

Hot Ice Aug 10 2020 From New York Times bestselling author Nora Roberts
comes a seductive novel of red hot passion and cold hard cash, as a
Manhattan socialite living at jet-set speed crosses a desperate man on the
run—and finds herself trapped in a deadly game that may have no winners or
losers . . . or survivors. Reckless Whitney MacAllister possesses all the
wealth and beauty every woman dreams of. Streetwise Douglas Lord has the
good looks and quick wits to be a success at his chosen profession: larceny.
She has the cash and the connections. He has the stolen documents leading to
a fabulous hidden fortune. It is a business proposition, pure and simple.
But the race to find the treasure, from Manhattan to Madagascar, is only
part of the game. For their fierce and dangerous attraction to each other
soon threatens to overwhelm them—unless their merciless and shadowy rivals
kill them first.
The Rise of Magicks Jul 09 2020
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